
From: Pretulak, Susan <pretulaks@sctechsystem.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/2/2014 5:02:25 AM
Subject: Re: Good-bye

Well, that's good news!!!
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

> On Sep 2, 2014, at 12:33 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Thanks - it is admittedly a bit of a weird transition, but I'll still be in town, so there's a good chance 
we'll run into each other again. Thanks again.
 
> 
 
> CLS
 
> 
 
> 
 
> Christian L. Soura
 
> Deputy Chief of Staff
 
> 
 
> (803) 543-0792
 
> ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
> ________________________________________
 
> From: Pretulak, Susan [pretulaks@sctechsystem.edu]
 
> Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 11:17 AM
 
> To: Soura, Christian
 
> Subject: Good-bye
 
> 
 
> Christian: Don't know if you have officially "left" yet or where you are going:-) But I did want to say 
that I have enjoyed getting to know you and to work with you on this and other opportunities. 
Wherever you end up, please stay in touch and if there is anything we can do, please don't hesitate 
to call.
 
> 
 
> 
 
> 
 
> Best,
 
> 
 
> Susan Pretulak
 
> 
 
> 
 
> 
 
> ________________________________
 
> From: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
 
> Sent: Monday, April 7, 2014 3:28 PM
 
> To: Pretulak, Susan
 
> Subject: Katherine Haltiwanger
 
> 
 

mailto:Pretulak,%20Susan%20%3Cpretulaks@sctechsystem.edu%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


> [Katherine Haltiwanger]
 
> 
 
> Sorry - I said on Friday that I'd get this to you. I wanted to talk to her first to let her know that you'll 
be calling (and why). That's all taken care of now. Thanks.
 
> 
 
> CLS
 
> 
 
> 
 
> Christian L. Soura
 
> Deputy Chief of Staff
 
> 
 
> (803) 543-0792
 
> ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
> 



